
 

 

 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
(Formerly Pacific Marine Investigations) 
   Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
Stolen 2000 Malibu Wakesetter Recovered 

 

 

On 2008 05 21 the Vancouver Police Marine Unit seized a 2000 Malibu Wakesetter in Burnaby 
that had an altered Hull Identification Number. With the assistance of Performance Watersports 
and TNT Marine, members located a secondary HIN and identified the vessel as being stolen 
from Kelowna in 2001. A joint investigation with the RCMP Kelowna Detachment, VPD and 
Vessel Licensing Canada is ongoing. 

Four lower mainland men are being investigated as a result of the recovery. 

www.stolenboats.ca 


